
EBU LLETIN

LEGACY PU BLIC SCH O O L

Date:  Nov  23rd, 2018 Pr incipal: Shelley Jones Vice Pr incipal: Leeanne Hoover-Joy
School Em ail : legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca Phone: 905-472-4764

REMINDER

SURVEY DEADLINE

is Novem ber  30t h

If  you have not  yet  
com plet ed your  Every 

St udent  Count s Survey, 
please do so by Novem ber  

30t h

ALL fam il ies f rom  
Kindergar t en t o Grade 6 

have received a let t er  
hom e w it h a SURVEY 

CODE. Please access t he 
websit e on t he form  or  

t hrough t he follow ing l ink .

 
www.cci-survey.ca/York / k t o6

If  you do not  have 
your  survey code 

please cont act  
our  school of f ice 

IT'S COLD OUTSIDE!! !   

KEY DATES

Nov 12th-30th-Every Student Counts
                                    Survey  
  
Nov 23rd- PA Day

Dec  3rd- Chanukah Begins
 
Dec 19th-Kindergarten Concert

 

Please check our Calendar at :

ht tp://bit .ly/2DdPcaJ

      

The School Council is 
suppor t ing  our   Legacy 

Holiday Char it y again t h is 
season. 

Inform at ion w il l  be com ing 
hom e shor t ly about  how  

fam il ies can suppor t   
Holiday Heroes Toy Dr ive 
sponsored by York  Region 

Police.

CLICK HERE for more 
information about the 

organization    

      

                        

                 

  

As the temperature drops, we 
remind families to ensure 

students are dressed for the 
cold weather. ie boot s, hat s, 
warm  gloves, w int er  coat s 

and snow pant s. Students will 
be going outside up to 40 

minutes daily unless we reach 
extreme cold weather 

conditions and wind chills. 
(Please see details below in 

this bulletin)   

HOLIDAY HEROES 

mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://www.cci-survey.ca/York/kto6
http://bit.ly/2DdPcaJ
http://bit.ly/2DdPcaJ
http://www.yrp.ca/en/community/holiday-heroes-food-and-toy-drive.asp
http://www.yrp.ca/en/community/holiday-heroes-food-and-toy-drive.asp


To prom ot e Bullying Awareness Week at  Legacy, 
st udent s are engaged in act ivit ies focused on 

k indness, t hey are par t icipat ing in challenges t o 
be k ind t o ot hers in t heir  classroom s, hallways 

and at  recess t im e.                               

                                 

 

BOOK FAIR KINDNESS AT LEGACY 

WHAT IS GOING ON OUTSIDE OF CLASS

Cross Country

ECO Club

Me to We

Student Council

Lunch Buddies

Kindergarten Helpers

Wacky Snack

Table Games Club

Library Helpers

Flag Football

Stacking Club

Chess Club

Junior Volleyball

Our  book  fair  has been 
ext ended unt i l  Tuesday, 

Novem ber  27, 2018.

If  t here is book  or  it em  
you st i l l  want ed, you 
m ay visit  at  m orning 
recess and lunch. All 
ordered it em s w il l  be 

available on Wednesday. 

                  

 

  



Create a kinder world. 
Take a week, a month, or a year. 
Have fun and complete as many 

acts of kindness as you can. 

 Presented by

Acts of Kindness 

A Kids for Peace
 Experience

www.greatkindnesschallenge.org

Smile at 25 people
Take a treat to your local firefighters
Do a household chore without being asked

Be kind to yourself and eat a healthy snack
Take a board game to play at a senior center
Read a book to a younger child

Say “Thank You” to a police officer
Entertain someone with a happy dance
Create a family gratitude jar
Cheer for every player on both teams

Take a family walk outside

Make a new friend or welcome a new neighbor
Write a thank you note to your mail carrier

Walk or pet an animal - but ask first!
Go a full day without complaining

Say “Hi” to someone who looks sad
Learn to say “Thank You” in a new language
Embrace your family with a big hug
Teach something to a younger sibling or friend
Write or draw a loving note for someone

Raise funds and donate to your favorite cause
Watch the sunrise or sunset together
Breathe, stretch, and think a happy thought
Cut out 10 hearts and leave them on 10 cars

Donate needed school supplies
Thank a bus driver
Leave a flower on someone’s doorstep

Donate something to an animal shelter
Call your grandparents or esteemed elder
Walk or bike instead of driving

Make a thank you card for your librarians
Bake cookies and share with your neighbors
Say “Good Morning” to 5 people
Pick up and recycle trash in your neighborhood

Deliver a special gift to a child in the hospital
Draw a heart in the sand or dirt

Send a card or gift to a military family
Make a wish for a child in another country
Volunteer in your community

Hold the door open for someone
Write a happy message with sidewalk chalk
Paint a kindness rock and randomly place it 
Share food with someone who is hungry
Sincerely compliment 5 people

Make and display a “Kindness Matters” sign Post a positive message on social media
Let someone go ahead of you in line

Help plant a garden

Create your own kind deed

#GKCfamily

Your Kindness Matters!

Reflect on kindness you witnessed during the day 

FAMILY
EDITION

®



COLD Weather Watch 
 
 
All students from Junior Kindergarten to Grade 8 are expected to go out 
for every recess unless the principal or vice-principal decides that 
weather conditions are so poor that it would be detrimental for them to 
be outdoors. Students are to come to school ready for winter and 
prepared to be outdoors up to 40 minutes after lunch. We always 
monitor the weather and, in extreme conditions e.g. wind chill; we 
keep the students indoors or shorten the recess breaks. 
 

• When temperatures and/or wind chill reach minus 20 degrees 
Celsius, we will have an indoor routine for recess/events. 

• When temperatures and/or wind chill reach minus 18-19 degrees 
Celsius, we will have a shortened outdoor routine for 
recess/events. 

 
We often receive requests from parents asking us to keep their children 
indoors during recess times because they are not feeling well. 
Unfortunately, we do not have the staff or facilities to supervise students 
who are sick or still recovering from an illness. Students with heavy colds, 
etc., which are serious enough to prevent them from participating in 
physical education, recesses or other outdoor activities, should remain 
at home until their condition improves. This will likely benefit the 
students concerned and prevent the spread of this illness to others.  
 
Please make sure that your children are dressed properly for our 
invigorating winter days. (ie winter coats, boots, snow pants, hats, 
warm gloves) It is advisable for students to bring extra pants and socks. 
A change is often necessary due to the wet and cold weather of the 
winter months. To avoid adding to our clothing collection in the Lost and 
Found, please be sure to label all articles of clothing.  
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